3/16/2020 Marion MacGillivray

It is with great sadness that we report the passing of Marion
MacGillivray on Tuesday, May 24, 2016. Marion was a long time
resident and a valuable member of the Barron Square community,
serving as Chair of the Landscape Committee. She will be greatly
missed.

Information about any arrangements or memorial services will be sent out as it becomes
available.
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